GCHE: Kendra Watson
I've been at La Trobe since February 2010 and previously I was at the University of Manchester. I teach students across science technology and engineering in classes in the library and a whole range of aspects of information literacy. I also have teaching experiences at the research helpdesk and increasingly online, so Libchat, Email, and on the online modules as well.
I found the first unit especially useful in the way that the foundations unit was set up that we had time to reflect and share our experiences around the different concepts that were introduced but also we always related back to how we could take those away and do something with them so you would do the preparation assignments and really think about how you could put those experiences into practice.
The main thing I have applied to date is that my classes are now much less like a presentation, there's a lot less of me standing at the front and just talking about what the library can do for the students, really involving students and getting them to talk to each other as well as give me feedback on how they are finding things, and I have a whole list of things I have picked up that I really want to apply, but I think the danger is you start to apply too many things so it's a matter of trying things and working through.
The benefits I found are really really not what I was expecting. I've had the chance to work with people across the University in the classes but also outside. It's been a great opportunity for me to get to know La Trobe as a new member of staff and find all these new ways of interacting with staff that are here but also the chance to be a student and to interact with the online databases and the E-books and the pressures of assignments and all of those kinds of things have been really really useful for me.
